Livermore High School Bulletin for Wednesday, November 8, 2023
School News
Class of 2024 Safe & Sober Grad Night Fundraiser Taco Bout Support! Help raise funds for the Class of 2024 at Chipotle November 8th between 4-8pm. The flyer is on the LHS website, so please print out and present at checkout.  
Seniors Hey Seniors!! Disneyland Grad Night is now open for sign-ups! There are limited spots available. The last day to sign up is December 1st!!  
Movie Night Fundraiser for Class of 2026 The class of 2026 is hosting the second annual movie night on November 17th on the football field. Gates open at 7, and the movie starts at 7:30 and ends at 9:30. Free entry but bring cash for food and drinks. See you there!  
Class of 2024 Safe & Sober Grad Night is selling See's Candy to raise funds for the Class of 2024! Please see the Fundraiser page on the LHS website for details.  
Girls Softball Softball is conditioning Monday (11/6) at 3:45 and Wednesday (11/8) at 2:40 on the football field. Anyone interested in playing softball is welcome to attend.  
FFA Chapter Meeting Livermore FFA's November meeting will be on Thursday, November 9th at 6pm in the Student Union.  
Career Center An admission rep from the University of San Francisco will have an information table in the Quad during lunch tomorrow. Make sure you visit the table to learn about the programs and opportunities available to you. You can find a complete list of colleges visiting LHS on the Career Center website and in the Career Center.  
Boys Lacrosse Looking for a Spring Sport? Come play lacrosse. The fastest physical game on 2 feet. Last year, the boys varsity lacrosse team went to the NCS playoffs. Want to join the team? On Monday, November 13th, from 730-830PM, the team will be on the turf with extra sticks and balls. Come try lacrosse out for yourself. Again, that is Monday night, November 13th from 730-830PM on the turf.  
 Club News 
Business Club “Interested in the business field in your future? Join the Livermore Business Club! It's a great opportunity to expand your network, gain valuable insights, and grow your professional skills. We offer a supportive community of like-minded individuals who are passionate about business. Don't miss out on this chance to enhance your career and make lasting connections. Join us today!"  
CSF Calling all California Scholarship Federation Members! We encourage all current Junior and Senior CSF members to apply for the Michelson Memorial Award, a $1000 prize that can be spent however you want. Just write an essay about a volunteer experience you had and its impact on you as well as your community. Applications are open now and are due by December 22. Check out the CSF Instagram for more information on applying.  
SASA Club Come celebrate Diwali with SASA from November 7th through November 9th in the Student Union. We will also have music and diyas! Come & celebrate!  
[bookmark: _GoBack]Black Student Union Informational Meeting Are you interested in learning more about “The Culture, Black History, or Social issues that affect people of color in our society? Do you identify as Black, African American or simply support the African Diaspora. Please attend the Black Student Union Informational Meeting on Wednesday Nov. 8th at lunch in Ms. T’s class, room 400. We will be discussing topics to explore this year, club officers, and club events.  
          Always Stay Humble and Kind
